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DATE:  February 24, 2021 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Elevator Companies  
 
 
FROM:  Tommy Petty, Bureau Chief 
               Jeff Cole, Supervisor of Inspections 
 
 
RE:  Approved Smoke Curtains   
 
 
All please be aware, there are now 3 approved smoke curtains for use in N.C. in which all will be 
subject to final field inspection according to A17.1 section 2.11.6.3 and the North Carolina 
Building code requirements. 
 
1. Smoke Guard  
2. Crookson Smoke Shield 
3. Stobich Smoke Curtain 
 
Any other proposed smoke curtain or door will have to be evaluated for code compliance prior to 
being accepted in North Carolina. 
 
 
 
 
Best regards,  
 
Tommy Petty- Bureau Chief 
Jeff Cole- Supervisor of inspections 
 
 
 
TP/JC/cl 
 
cc:  EAD Staff 


